DAVID E. WILSON

Wyoming Environmental Quality Council
122 W. 25t Street
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002

RE: 2M Construction Proposed Small Mine, TFN 4 6/333

To Whom It May Concem:

604 Spire Drive
Riverton, Wyoming 82501
(307) 856-3135

June 25, 2007

FILED

JUN 27 2007

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director
Environmental Quality Council

After attending the June 18™ meeting and reading the letter dated June 20, 2007 from Administrator Richard
A. Chancellor | wish to withdraw my objection to the LQD mining permit for 2M Construction. |do not feel
that a hearing before the Wyoming Environmental Quality Council will be necessary.

S O G LI

David E. Wilson



